PRIORITY ONE
¢ u +

TRUST IN US

September 17, 2019

Chris Quay

Fewer Bugs, Inc.
514 Chestnut Walk
Canton, GA 30114

We had moved back to our house on Lake Allatoona and | was not able to sit outside on the deck
without being bitten by mosquitos. It seems | am that “one in the crowd” that is the mosquito magnet.

Chris Quay came to our house in the spring for a consultation on mosquito prevention. He did a survey
of the outside of the house and any locations that might be breeding areas for mosquitos. He was very
thorough in the survey and told us about locations that we had not considered as breeding areas and
gave us information that the other company we had consulted with did not give us. Chris’s knowledge
and professionalism was apparent in that visit as well.

We contracted with Fewer Bugs, Inc to do the mosquito prevention for us and by paying in full we
received a discount on the services. Chris comes out every 3 or 4 weeks and sprays the outside and
under our deck and areas where there may be standing water.

While we may still have an occasional mosquito that finds its way to me, | can sit on the deck and enjoy
being with our guests.

Thank you Fewer Bugs, Inc. and Chris Quay for giving me that pleasure!
Jessica Fleetwood
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